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Thank you so much for your interest in the Zero Barriers Program, and I’m
extremely grateful to work so closely with Dr. Francis to help people on their
wellness journey.

I've had the tremendous opportunity to work as a PA for nearly 15 years and have
been able to practice in several different settings during my career. Additionally,
I’ve had the pleasure of working with Dr. Francis for more than half of those years.
He is an amazing collaborator, and we work so closely together to ensure we can
provide the best care for patients.

With the Zero Barriers program, it's been wonderful to further expand my practice
and use telemedicine to create better access and more flexibility for patients.
Regardless of the setting, however, my favorite part of being a PA is the opportunity
to connect with people and truly understand their goals. Building therapeutic
relationships is crucial in all aspects of medicine, although especially paramount to
helping people better understand and manage their mental health and wellness.

I look forward to connecting with you and discussing ways that the Zero Barriers
program can help you reach your wellness goals.


